Have you taken the NIOSH injury survey yet?
Researchers at the National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health are interested in hearing about your experiences at work. If you are currently a practicing RBT, BCaBA, BCBA, or BCBA-D, you are invited to take part in a 5-minute survey about the injuries you might have experienced while working in the last year. 
Please click here to go to the survey. Please email owirth@cdc.gov if you would like more information. Thank you!

